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Comments: Hello, I'm Jake Maxwell. I wanted to share my thoughts on the proposed revision to the Forest

Service, Region 10 Supplement for special use administration, specifically concerning the "ANILCA cabins." To

begin, I'd like to express my gratitude to the USFS for considering modifications to the current policy.

 

Both my grandmother and father have had cabins on the Twentymile River within the USFS Glacier District. I've

been going up the river all my life, and now I have the privilege of sharing that experience with my two sons. This

past summer was particularly special as we were fortunate to have four generations of Maxwells enjoying the

cabins that hold immense significance for our family.

 

We truly feel fortunate to have these cabins and appreciate the USFS for creating an opportunity that allows us to

continue our traditional and customary uses. The cabins play a vital role in our family's history and the connection

across generations. 

 

Thank you for considering my perspective.

Best regards, Jake Maxwell

 


